
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers and Families 
 
Spring Term:  2nd January 2024 – 22nd March 2024 
 

Free Fruit Scheme 
 
Following on from the Free Fruit Scheme this term, we are continuing with this, as 
the children are really enjoying helping themselves when they feel hungry. Your 
children benefit in many ways from this.  
  
Milk Money 
 
Milk is free to all children in Nursery and for children under the age of 5 years 
old in Reception, and also free for any child in receipt of Free School Meals. All 
other children can pay for milk which is £10.36 for this term from 02/01/24 – 22/03/24 
 
If you would like your child to have milk in school, please would you pay by 
Thursday 4th January 2024 at 9.15am. This is the final date for accepting payments 
for this term due to the suppliers. Milk will then be provided from Monday 8th 
January 2024 and this has also been allowed for in the costings.  Unfortunately, 
school no longer accepts cash. 
 
Payment for Milk will be available on ParentPay from Tuesday 5th December 2023. 
 
You can pay by ParentPay for items such as milk, dinner and trips. It is a very 
simple procedure to sign up, using the activation code provided by the school at your 
request. We have a member of staff who can help activate your account and show 
you how to use the website. Paying this way is a safer way, more convenient and 
better for the environment. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
  


